
INFORMATION 
ABOUT THE ORDER OF THE DORMITORY
 
regulation No23/2021 (IX.07.) Rector’s instructions on the Hungarian University of Agriculture and Life Sciences measures to reduce the spread of Covid-19 infections
· Only healthy person who is feeling well and not showing symptoms of coronavirus disease can enter to the dormitory.
· In the dormitory area, wearing a mask is not mandatory, but the use of the mask is mandatory at the administration.
· Compiance of personal hyginie is necessary and obligatory for all dormitory residents and those who present at the dormitory.
This includes frequent soap washing, alcohol disinfection and cough etiquette.
· The University ensures the continuous availability of hand-held virucidal hand sanitizers.
· Regular disinfection of frequently affected surfaces 2 times a day is still ensured by the operator of the building (door handeles, light switches, tap handles of the kitchen and bathroom).
· A closed area shall be continously or regulary ventilated in order to reduce the concentration of possible phatogen.
· The dormitory residents are required to monitor their health on an ongoing basis and if somone has symptoms of the Covid-19 (cough, difficulty breathing, shortness of breath, fever chills, muscle aches, sore throat, taste or smell, vomiting/ diarrhea), he/she must contact the designated doctor of the Campus or the Szent Imre Hospital general practice’s emergency service and must follow  the medical instruction of the doctor.
Then must report the receptionist and the Head of Dormitory, who will act accordance with the Alert Protocol of the dormitory. In case of suspicion of infection, the isolation of the person concerned must take place as soon as possible.
· Guests are not allowed in the dormitory.

Adherence to the dormitory order is obligatory for a person entitled to use a place in the dormitory for any title.

Violation of the precautionary measure during the move-in or boarding will result in an immediate ban from the dormitory area by the Head of Dormitory, which may not be challanged by the resident of the dormitory due to protect the health of other residents.

Budapest, September 8, 2021


                                             Fedor Ildikó
                                              Head of Dormitory
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